
W/C 27/11/23 

 

Hello families,  

 

I hope you are all well and you have enjoyed the weekend. It was lovely to finally have some drier weather.  

This week, we begin our learning with a visitor. It’s all very exciting. As part of our RE learning, we are exploring 
Sikhism in Britain today and we have the wonderful Daya joining us. Her sessions are informative and always 
interactive. I’m hoping we can extend our learning on the three principles of Sikhism – remembering God, honest 
work and sharing. This fits in perfectly with Article 14 Freedom of thought and religion as well as Article 2 No 
discrimination of our Rights Respecting Charter.   

In Literacy, the class will be publishing their Harry Potter setting descriptions. They have worked incredibly hard to 
produce writing packed with figurative language. We’ll complete our writing on aged paper and display our work in 
the classroom. All being well, we’ll move on to poetry later in the week. In maths, we’re working through column 
addition and subtraction. I have been truly impressed with their recent learning. Our focus this week is subtraction 
across tens and hundreds.  

Thank you for all the wool donations. The gonks are looking great. We’ll complete the beards this week and add the 
noses. These will be for sale, as well as many other handmade decorations, at the St Day Christmas Fayre in Sunday. 
It opens at 12 at The Vogue Inn. Our PE day is Wednesday. Please can you ensure children are wearing a coat, have a 
water bottled filled with water and healthy snacks for playtime.  

Please visit our class page for our recent learning pictures.  

http://www.st-day.cornwall.sch.uk/website/emerald_news/662691 

 

Have a great week,  

 

Mr Hughes     

http://www.st-day.cornwall.sch.uk/website/emerald_news/662691

